
 
 
 

 
CONTACT: RICK KITSON 
Public & Environmental Affairs Director 
 
Telephone: (408) 777-3262 • FAX:  (408) 777-3262 • rickk@cupertino.org 
City Hall • 10300 Torre Avenue • Cupertino, CA 95014-3255 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Public Invited to Meet New Cupertino City Manager  

Cupertino, CA, October 18, 2012 — Cupertino City Manager David Brandt will be hosting a 

reception to meet members of the community on Monday, October 22, 2012, from 2 to 4 

p.m. at the Cupertino Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue. 

“One of the reasons I was excited to come to Cupertino is because of the vibrant ethnic diversity 

of the community which makes Cupertino one of the intellectual drivers of Silicon Valley,” said 

Brandt. 

 

“I thought this meeting would be a great way for me to meet the many people who are part of 

this remarkable community and also to clearly demonstrate the type of city government I intend 

to be a part of.”  

 

We hope you will join us. 
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